
OCCUPY Youth Quake 2019 
What to Expect 

REGISTRATION: 

Registration will begin at 8:00AM on Wednesday, July 17th. At that time each student and youth leader 
will receive his/her welcome packets, full schedule and assignments to specific tribes.  

SCHEDULE: 

There will be a break every day from 3:00-6:00PM during which  the Planet Rock building will be 
completely shut down to the conference attendees at 6:00PM the doors will open back up for reentry 
into the building for our Orbit Café, and Game Room. OCCUPY pre-service prayer will also be 30 min 
prior to our evening services. The evening sessions will begin at 6:30PM and they will be open to the 
public. (Concert Night attendants must have tickets/all conference registrants will have tickets in 
packets)  

MEALS/FOOD: 

It is strongly encouraged that meal preparation is planned out in advance for times when meals are not 
available at the conference. It will be your responsibility to ensure your students eat breakfast and 
dinner as those meals will not be served at this conference. You can contact the Planet Rock Youth 
offices for any help in discovering local places to eat with a group.  

We will be offering Lunch options on Thursday and Friday. Wednesday’s lunch is included in the 
conference price.  The Orbit Café will be open for food, snack items and drink sales before and after 
every session and during the lunch hour. Items for purchase range from candy, snacks, drinks and 
special food combos. 

WHAT TO BRING/DRESS FOR SUCCESS: 

Appropriate attire is expected for all students and youth leaders attending the conference. You can 
view the “Dress for Success” form for more details.  

It is strongly suggested that students bring extra money for any merchandise and food items being sold 
separately from the conference registration costs. Items for purchase will include conference t-shirts 
and accessories, Orbit Café food items, and any speaker or guest artist merchandise. We suggest that all 
groups/attendants plan to each lunch with us being that our break is only approx. 45 min daily.  

LEADERSHIP: 

There will be an all leaders meeting during the Orientation session Wednesday morning as well as some 
exciting leadership workshops this year. It is expected that all youth leaders and pastors attend these 
informative meetings. Planet Rock Youth Ministry has assigned specific leaders who will be in charge of 
designated areas throughout the conference. We have also assigned the Tribe Leaders in advance. It is 
asked that all youth leaders from every participating group be ready to assist these already appointed 



leaders in any way throughout the week. We are very excited to see God move in a powerful way during 
this conference! We look forward to seeing you all soon! If you have any questions feel free to contact 
the Planet Rock Youth offices at 757-217-2156 or by email at planetrockym@gmail.com.  
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